
ACTIVITY GRANTSQUEENSLAND CHILD 
PROTECTION WEEK

Sun 6th – Sat 12th September 2015

Applications are now open for the Child Protection Week Activity Grants.

Grants of up to $1,000 (incl.GST) are available for non-government organisations, community organisations and networks to host  
an event or activity during Child Protection Week 6-12 September 2015.

For more information, application guidelines and funding application forms visit www.childprotectionweek.org.au or contact  
Caitlin King, Queensland Child Protection Week Project Officer, on 3844 6414 or email caitlin@childprotectionweek.org.au

Applications close, Friday 22 May 2015.

Protecting Children is Everyone’s Business – Play your part
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